
Notes from the President …
Hello, members!  It’s already February, and time’s flying. our 2022 

Re-up is behind us, so it’s time to move ahead with everything 

waiting to be done. We are expecting a full year of events and the 

planning has already begun. I hope may of you will join us in the

effort. Get plugged in, you’ll be glad you did!

Speaking of Re-up, WOW!  We had an amazing crowd, delicious hot dogs, 

and the best in beach music from Chigger Woods. I hope you all had as much 

fun as I did! It is so encouraging to see members share such a fun evening. 

Thanks to the whole committee for the work and cleanup.

SOS Spring Safari is soon, and that brings the Parade Committee back into 

action.  The parade is April 30th, the last Saturday of SOS (4/21-5/1Ronnie 

and Mary will be setting the date for workshops, and I hope many are ready 

to go back to work. Much has been done, so we have a head start. But t-shirts 

are available, and we’ll need your orders for those, and perhaps a bit more 

throw-beads to finish. I think the float workshops are my favorite annual 

event!  Look for emails from Mary and the BSC Facebook page for float 

meeting dates/times.

Darlene and Jack are offering beginner shag lessons for four weeks on Friday 

nights, 2/11-3/4 – a great big thanks to them! Since we continue to move 

through this pandemic, we are hoping this is a way to share our love of the 

dance, music, and lifestyle with more people in the community that have 

always wanted to learn to shag. It may also help increase participation on 

Friday nights. See Darlene’s flyer in this newsletter and on the BSC Facebook 

group for details.

2022 is going to be full of opportunity for all of us to participate in some way. 

Whether it’s a decorating committee, buying a Boston butt, donating food or 

toys for Christmas Cheer, or even attending on Friday nights to shag to some 

good Beach music, the time is here to start ‘living’ again. Take precautions if 

you feel like it but take part – it’s about making MEMORIES together. BSC has 

made many wonderful things happen – and we’re ready to make MORE!

Thank you all in advance for what this year brings. I feel hopeful and blessed 

to be in this club, and to call you all ‘family’. I love you like my own.

And as always, remember to be safe, and ‘Don’t forget the BASICS!’
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Our February monthly Business Meeting 
is scheduled for February 18th, 7pm at 
Rack & Rolls. Hope to see you there!!

Board Meeting Minutes – January 10, 2022

• Mike Wilson was sworn in for his Board position.
• The board elected Jack Oakley to serve as Chair, Mary 

Gregory to serve as Vice Chair, and Karen Byrd volunteered 
to take minutes.

• Upcoming 2022 parties were briefly discussed.
• Our future at Rack and Rolls was discussed
• The board talked about ways to generate interest in the 

shag dance and more attendance on our Friday shag nights.
• The Board discussed the 2022 financial budget and came to 

a consensus on proposed line-item amounts

Mike Gumula 2/4

Clarence Marshall 2/4

Gary Garrison 2/6

David Holmes 2/7

Wesley Turner 2/7

Phyllis McCubbins 2/9

Jim McGee 2/9

Mary Fogleman 2/11

Ron Wilkerson 2/11

Sharon Hall 2/13

Jan Burwell 2/15

Hal Williams 2/15

Ron Jeffries 2/16

Lee Neese 2/17

Robert Lee 2/18

Linda Thompson 2/19

Elaine Mills 2/21

Jim West 2/23

Brant Massey 2/24

Lee Meyers 2/28
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▪ Alice Isley’s sister-in-law passed away please 
keep Alice and her brother Jim in your thoughts 
and prayers

▪ Jesse Justice’s brother William Calvin “Red” 
passed away please remember Jesse and Lynda 
during this time

▪ We received a letter of thanks from the Cure 
Alzheimer’s Fund in memory of Betty Caviness

▪ Elaine and Dickie Mills sent a sweet card to say 
thanks to our club for the many cards of 
sympathy on the death of her sister

▪ BSC member Ken Hepler passed away at his 
home on Jan 29th. Please keep Ken’s family in 
your prayers.

Something to think on –
The best things in life
are the people we love

the places we have been
and the memories we have

made along the way.
Debbie Burnham
Sunshine Chair

Ann Bare 3/3
Jonnie Ellington 3/3
Diana Veach 3/4
Dickie Mills 3/5
Ron Russ 3/7
Pat Gumula 3/10
Allen DuVall 3/14
Maria Clapp 3/15
Lucy DuVall 3/15
Carol Gammon 3/15
Ray Jolly 3/15
Claudia Pearce 3/18
Tom Pritchett 3/19
Deanne Greeson 3/20
Mary Gregory 3/21
Derrick Goins 3/26
Allen Roney 3/30
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Danville Shag Club

2 Witches Brewery & Winery

209 Trade St., Danville, VA

First Thursday of each month

Starts Jan 6th, 6:00-9:00pm, DJ 
donation

Steppin’ Out Shag Club

Pennrose Park Country Club

1622 Country Club Rd., Reidsville

Starts Jan, the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays

6:30-9:00pm, $5 cover

Greater Triad Shag Club

Twist, 35 Dolley Madison Rd., 

Greensboro

Wednesdays 5:30-8:30pm, $7 cover

Sundays 4:00-7:30pm, $7 cover

Winston Salem Shag Club

Gatsby’s Pub, 1157 Burke St., 

Winston Salem

Wednesdays 6:30-9:30, $5 cover

Eno Beach Shag Club

(stay tuned!)

SOS Cards for 2022 are now available to purchase 
through the shag club for $30. Please see Edith Loy, 
Mary Gregory or Kim Sellars to get your card. If you 

wait and purchase them at the beach, they will be $35.



Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

Calendar of Events
BSC Business Meetings and Friday Shag Nights  

Rack n Rolls, 1243 Plaza Dr. Burlington, NC


